
WORK CONTINUES ON NEW HIGH SCHOOL 
BUILDING 

 

 

Top: Work continued Friday on the new Fremont Ross High School building. Fremont 
City Schools’ officials expect the new building to be completed by December 2021. 
Right: Contractors worked on the roof Friday at the new Fremont Ross High School 
building site. 
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